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February 7, 2013

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Twin Cities Power, LLC d/b/a Town Square Energy
Application for License as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier
Docket Number DM13-027

Dear Ms. Howland:

We are hereby requesting an extension to May 7, 2013 to complete our application. We have made the
decision to change software services providers from ESG to EC Infosystems and consequently we have not yet
completed our EDI testing with the utilities.

In addition, we have also changed our bonding company, and while we expect that process to be completed in
the next month or so, it is unlikely to be done before the Commission’s 60 day approval/rejection period
expires.

Please do not hesitate to call with any questions and thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Wiley H. Sharp Ill
VP-Finance & CFO
Twin Cities Power Holdings, LLC


